

Friday 18 July 2025

Farnborough Primary School

Farnborough Hill
Farnborough, Orpington BR6 7EQ
t 01689 853295 e admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk
www.farnborough.bromley.sch.uk

Executive Head: Miss A James BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH



Dear Parents/Carers,

...and here we are again, another academic year has absolutely flown by in a blink of an eye!! I'm certain the years are actually going by quicker and quicker every year.

In another incredible year, all of the children have achieved so so much with their learning and made fantastic progress due to their hard work, perseverance and resilience. They have also experienced some incredibly wonderful events, activities and trips which has helped to bring their learning to life.

A huge thank you has to go to our amazing team of staff who make all of these learning opportunities possible for the children. From the theatre trips, the many sporting events, the residentials, the museum trips, the art galleries to the sports days, school plays, dress up days, charity events, and the many many more events that happen during the school year - a very small team of staff make this happen for the children; so thank you!

Another very small team of dedicated adults that need to be thanked beyond words are our magnificent PTA!! Over the past two and half years they have led on some of the best and most memorable Summer Fairs, Christmas Markets, Discos and many many other fantastic and wonderful events, which I know will now become part of Farnborough Tradition for many years to come – such as 'Break The Rules Day' and the 'Family Bingo Night'

From the bottom of our hearts, thank to each and every member of this team of parents, who despite their full time jobs, their full time parenting roles and full time lives have given so much love and enthusiasm to their role in the PTA. No one sees the midnight and 2am emails trying to arrange memories for the children at our school. No one sees the living rooms filled with sweetie cones, or the weekends spent building table tennis tables. I can't thank any of you enough!!!

Your legacy will be organising; in the words of the children 'The Best School Event of the Year!!!!' - The Summer Fair.

We would also like to wish Mr Vallois a very happy wedding day over summer to his partner, Alex; we hope they have the most magnificent day together celebrating with friends and family (I know!!! Who knew he was old enough!)

And last but not least, it is time to say goodbye to our amazing year sixes, who have been part of our community for seven years. They have all contributed so much to our school over the years, and watching them grow and develop into such wonderful young people has been such a privilege. We wish them all the very best in their next adventures at secondary school, where we know they will all do so well.



Farnborough Primary School

Farnborough Hill Farnborough, Orpington BR6 7EQ t 01689 853295 e admin.office@farnborough.bromley.sch.uk www.farnborough.bromley.sch.uk

Executive Head: Miss A James BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH

Thank you year six for the memories – you've been amazing!

Wishing all of our families the most wonderful summer break when it arrives. We hope you all have the best time with your families and look forward to you all on Tuesday 2 September for what is sure to be another fun packed year.



Best Wishes, Miss James